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The Evergreen State College

Master in Teaching


February 1, 2005
Ms. Caitlin Robertson

2815 Boylston Ave. E. #307

Seattle, WA  98102

Dear Ms. Robertson:

Thank you for your application to the Master in Teaching (MIT) Program at The Evergreen State College. After careful consideration of you application materials, the admissions committee has delayed making a decision until they receive your official Jan. 22nd WEST-B score for writing. Evergreen should be able to access this score over the internet at the testing company’s secure site on Feb. 21, 2005.

Evergreen seeks the most highly qualified individuals for admission to the program, using qualitative and quantitative criteria.  Your file will be re-reviewed upon receipt of the above.

If you have a question about this condition, please contact Maggie Foran, the MIT Certification and Advising Officer, at foranm@evergreen.edu or (360) 867-6559.

Sincerely,

Scott Coleman, Director

Master in Teaching Program

The Evergreen State College 

Olympia, Washington 98505

(360) 867-6707   www.evergreen.edu/mit
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